
MARY BERGERON 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
4535 - 8 Avenue         
(780)723-5300

Life is better at Mary Bergeron Elementary School!

PD-No School

Kindergarten Open 
House

1pm Skating-2B

School Spirit Day-
Jersey Day

Hot Lunch-Chopped 
Leaf

 March  27-April 4  No School  School Resumes April 7

1pm Skating-5K

Report Cards 
Online

Visit our website @ 
mbelementary.gypsd.ca

Follow us on Facebook 
@marybergeronschool

8:45 Independent -KR

10:45 Independent -KL

Diana’s Pets 3S- 1:15



Spring Break
Spring break will be from March 27 - 
April 4. Enjoy the break with your 
family! Classes resume on Monday, 
April 7. 
**Please note the date of return is 
wrong on the GYPSD calendar.

Kindergarten Open House
If you missed the first Open House, don’t worry! Mary 
Bergeron Elementary will be hosting another one, on 
Wednesday, March 12, from 9:30 am to 11:30 am, 
and again from 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm. No appointment 
is needed. Tours will commence every half hour. We 
would love for you to come explore our wonderful 
school and meet our exceptional kindergarten 
teachers!

Returning Student Verification
Snapcodes for Returning Student Verification, for the 
school year, have been sent to the parent email on file 
with the school. If you have not received your Snapcode, 
check your spam folder prior to contacting the school. 
This form needs to be completed before June 30, 2025, 
to ensure enrolment, access to technology and other 
information is up to date. Grade 5 students continuing 
their schooling in Ecole Pine Grove are considered 
Returning Students in GYPSD.

School Spirit Day
Students and staff are encouraged to 
show their school spirit by participating in 
this months Spirit Day!  This month the 
theme is Jersey Day, on Thursday, March 
20. Wear your favorite jersey and join in 
the fun!

Gymnastics
Our students will be flipping into 
fun at Edson Tumblers over the 
next few weeks. Each class has 
been scheduled a Monday and will 
be bussed to and from the club.

Kindergarten Registration
Online registration for the 2025/26 school year is now open! 
We’re already filling up fast, with two full classes. Don’t miss 
your chance to secure a spot for your child. Register today by 
visiting our school website and clicking on the Online 
Registration at www.mbelementary.gypsd.ca to register your 
child today! 

Extra Clothing
The warmer weather has made our 
playground very wet and muddy. It 
would be a great idea to send your 
child with rubber boots, splash 
pants, and an extra change of 
clothes until the playground dries 
up.

http://www.mbelementary.gypsd.ca

